

# St Philip's Bulletin



#### Week ending 6.10.23

We have a new Head boy and Head girl from our Year 6 class. Alfie and Lexie will be the face of our school to support children, support staff and welcome visitors.

Esther and Ryan will be supporting them in their deputy roles.

#### Harvest

We are still collecting food and toileting items for our Harvest service. The church collects our donations and distribute the items in their foodbank to families in need.

Thank you for any support you can offer with this.

## **Individual Education Plans**

If your child has an IEP, please look out for the letter with their new targets on.

If you would like a meeting with your child's class teacher to discuss these targets, ensure you complete the slip and return it to school as soon as possible.

The class teacher will be in touch to arrange an appointment for after half term.

### Reading

A gentle reminder to ensure your child has their reading book in school every day.

We encourage the children to read as much as possible at home, but the expectation is they read at least 3 times a week and complete the correct number of activities in their reading journals.

We have seen some fantastic use of technology from the Year 5 children, who have been recording themselves reading and completing their activities on Seesaw.

# **Upcoming events**

Parents evening- 17<sup>th</sup> and 18<sup>th</sup> October (check your appointment slip). Harvest service- 18<sup>th</sup> October- **Year 3 parents** are invited to attend church for a 9:30am start.

## Half term

We break up at 3:15 on Friday 20th October and return on Tuesday 31st October.